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Please do NOT copy California's harmful rules and legislation. Gas vehicles are still a necessity,
and pushing electric vehicles prematurely simply out-sources pollution to different areas. These
rules will unfairly and unnecessarily burden consumers and business, and will NOT accomplish
meaningful improvements to the environment.


